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Newsletter 12 

Dear Parents and Carers,              Saturday 5th December 2020 
 
This week, children from Year 1 to Year 6, all made Christmas 
Decorations for the Great Bourton Christmas Tree. These have all been 
delivered safely to Mrs Ong, who commented on the fantastic 
decorations, the creative designs and the high quality of work. The tree in 
Great Bourton will be going up next week, so that all can enjoy our 
children’s fabulous work during the festive period. 
 
Thank you to all parents for their support for the PTFA and School 
Council ‘Make the Rules Day’ in school. It was lovely to see the children 
so excited about this day and it made for a great end of the week in 
school. Thank you to the School Council and members of the PTFA, for 
their efforts in organising this day. Currently the ‘Make the Rules’ day 
raised £310.40, which will support in purchase of additional resources for 
the children to benefit from. 
 
 

Safety Outside School The Big PTFA Raffle 2020 

Please can parents be mindful where they park 
at the start and end of each school day, to help 
keep all members of the school and local 
community safe. 
 
There have been reports this week of residents 
driveways being blocked and cars also being 
parked in places that can impact on safety of 
pedestrians and other road users. 
Many thanks for your continued support. 

The PTFA would like to say a huge thank you to 
all the parents, families and friends who bought 
tickets for the Big PTFA raffle.  
 
Collectively, you have raised a fantastic £415.50 
for the school. 
 
Each ticket puts you in all 7 draws between 5th-
12th December, each with a prize of £5000. 
 
Best of luck for the upcoming draws. 

 
 

House Points Totals (to Friday 4th December) 

Sycamore Willow Oak Chestnut 

1064 1038 1044 1024 

 
Next Week in School 

 
Flu vaccinations are taking place on Monday morning in school, led by the School Health Nurse Team. 
 

Last day for posting 
Christmas Cards 

 
Wednesday 9th December 
 
Cards will then be delivered 
to children and staff on the 
Tuesday or Wednesday of 
the last week of term. 

Pantomine 
 
Children will enjoy 
the ‘virtual’ 
pantomime of Jack 
and the Beanstalk 
through next week in 
school. 
 
 

 
 

After School 
Playworker Vacancy 

 
Please see the bottom 
of the newsletter for 
details of this vacancy. 
 
Please do contact the 
school office, if you 
would like any further 
information regarding 
this position in school. 
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Golden Rules Stars in School - for the week commencing 23rd November 

Very well done to the following children for following our core Golden Rules in school: 
Rennie-James P, Freeman W, Oliver B, Oliver L, Bella B, Josh C and Charlie R. 

 

Stars of the Week – awarded by teachers for the week commencing 23rd November 

Olly O for working very hard to learn his tricky words. 
Max S for fantastic conversations with his Year 6 buddy. 
Theodore C for super problem solving in Maths. 
Kacey B-P for excellent spelling of number words. 
Alex P for giving super answers in English, explaining why the poet selected certain language to use. 
Bridget R-H for great problem-solving work in Maths and great enthusiasm to complete more and 
more challenges. 
Kitty I for great improvement in her presentation in Maths. 
Charlie B for working very hard to improve layout and working in his Maths work. 
Violet A for resilience and working hard in all areas of her Maths. 
Elliott S for beautiful presentation of work and great creative responses in his writing. 
Harry K for great efforts to develop his understanding about area and perimeter. 
Henry H for working very hard to develop his newspaper report, showing great contact and clear 
understanding of text style.  
Poppy G for superhuman efforts to improve her Maths; a great mindset, Poppy! 
Lola-Wray R-H for striving to make the best possible progress in every areas of her work; clear, 
marked progress made in all areas; well done! 
 
Very well done also to: 
Charlie R for receiving a letter from Victoria Prentis, commending him on his wonderful Christmas 
card design for her competition. Well done Charlie! 
Georgia P for a wonderfully structured diary entry in English. Georgia’s writing was full of 
adventurous language and showed great improvements; well done Georgia! 
All of Year 3 for their drive and enthusiasm in English and Maths; great efforts children, with super 
results in both subjects; well done! 

 
I wish you all a restful weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Phil Goldsworthy 

 
 

Cropredy CE Primary School 
 

Vacancy for an After School Club Play Worker 
 
We are seeking to appoint an enthusiastic, creative and caring member of staff to become part 
of our after-school club team. We are especially looking for someone who has already had past 
experience of working with children and previous experience in a school setting. 
 
Core Responsibilities 
Providing high quality, creative play and care for the children in the club, preparing and serving 
snacks and light tea, communicating with parents and carers, setting up and storage of the 
equipment. 
 
This post requires commitment 4 days a week from 2.45pm – 4.45pm increasing to 5 days a 
week from 2.45pm – 5.45pm from April 2021. 
 
Closing date for applications: 12.00p.m. on Friday 11th December 
 
Start Date: Tuesday 5th January 2021 
Please see the attached advert for more details  
 

 


